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Heather Flores

From: Sandra Miriam Kashani 
Sent: Thursday, November 3, 2022 3:40 PM
To: Alex Muldrow
Subject: Rejecting additional car wash on PCH

-EXTERNAL- 
 
 
Dear Alex, 
 
I strongly oppose the proposed car wash project on 1911 E. PCH. 
 
There are already too many car washes in that specific area, just blocks away from each other. Furthermore, 
we are in the middle of a drought and I truly think it’s irresponsible to add another water dependent business. 
 
The space could be used much more purposefully, in regards of the improvement of the community at large. 
 
Please consider my opinion when moving forward. 
 
Best, 
Sandra Kashani 
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Heather Flores

From: David Marciano 
Sent: Thursday, November 3, 2022 3:41 PM
To: Alex Muldrow
Subject: Opposition to the project at 1911 E PCH

‐EXTERNAL‐ 

 

I am 100% against the project on 1911 E PCH.    
 

There are too many car washes on PCH and especially close to the proposed project. 
 

We don't need another car wash on 6th district.  There is already one car wash 2 blocks 
away.  Thank you. 
 
 

David Marciano 
AMGA Technology Corp. 
amgatech.com 
Direct Tel:   
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Heather Flores

From: Kourosh Golshan 
Sent: Thursday, November 3, 2022 3:35 PM
To: Alex Muldrow
Subject: Opposing to car wash project at 1911 E PCH

‐EXTERNAL‐ 

 

	I am opposed to this project on 1911 E PCH.  There are way too many car washes on PCH 
and especially close to the proposed project.  
 

We don't need another car wash on 6th district.  There is already one car wash 2 blocks 
away.  Thank you. 
 

We need more affordable housing and more retail. 
 
 

Regards, 
 
Kourosh Golshan 
 
 
 

Save a tree, please do not print this e-mail unless necessary 
 
THIS E‐MAIL IS INTENDED ONLY FOR THE ADDRESSEE(S) AND MAY CONTAIN CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION.   IF YOU ARE NOT THE INTENDED RECIPIENT, YOU ARE HEREBY 
NOTIFIED THAT ANY USE OF THIS INFORMATION OR DISSEMINATION, DISTRIBUTION OR COPYING OF THIS E‐MAIL IS STRICTLY PROHIBITED.  IF YOU HAVE RECEIVED THIS E‐MAIL 
IN ERROR, PLEASE NOTIFY THE SENDER IMMEDIATELY BY RETURN E‐MAIL AND DELETE THE ORIGINAL MESSAGE.THANK YOU.  
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Heather Flores

From: Christopher Gold >
Sent: Thursday, November 3, 2022 3:50 PM
To: Alex Muldrow
Subject: My strong opposition against project at 1911 E PCH, Long Beach

‐EXTERNAL‐ 

 
I am strongly opposed to this project on 1911 E PCH.  There are way too many car washes on PCH and especially close to 
the proposed project.  
 
We don't need another car wash on 6th district.  There is already one car wash 2 blocks away.  Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Chris 

 
 



From:
To: PlanningCommissioners
Subject: Public Comment
Date: Thursday, November 3, 2022 5:13:28 PM

-EXTERNAL-

Hello, my public comment is:
No new Proposed car wash at PCH and Cherry
Zone In: City Core study session

Thank you.

-- 
Sayon Syprasoeuth, MFA
Program Manager

  
Website: www.ucclb.org
Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/uccoflongbeach/
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/ucclb
What is Living Arts Long Beach: https://youtu.be/8cKeU-JTyCw
Living Arts Long Beach application

https://www.longbeachgives.org/fundraise/12701/UCCEZ
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